
 

 

 

Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

November 9th, 2010 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. ish  
 
Visitor:  Chris Whitly, Vern   
 
New Members: None 
 
Treasurer report: Read and Accepted. 
 
Minutes:  September minutes accepted without being red. 

October minutes Read and Accepted 
 
Guest Speaker: None 
 
Old Business:  None 
 
New Business: 
 

• The Club had a meeting with the Civil Air Patrol (CAP) yesterday.  We explained what 
our club was all about.  The CAP had an hour-long question and answer session about 
our club.  The audience was mostly 14 to 18 years of age.  Brian was very impressed 
with their attitude and we’re hoping some may want to fly with us. 

 
We’re asking for a trainers (airplanes) to be donated to the club to help build up our 
supply of trainers as we are expecting a lot of new members for 2011. If you have any 
airplanes, engines (.25 to .40 size) or transmitters (narrow band), covering material, 
please contact Brian Campbell.  We could use these items for the flood of members 
coming in this spring.  Only usable items please.  We would like to give the airplanes 
to youth who have completed the Introductory Pilot Program and have become members 
of the club. 

 



 

 

• Bud asked if all the thousands of hours we put in on the runway has been recorded by the 
Parks Department.  Paul stated he had no luck reporting hours on previous work parties.  
Brian had no problem and was thanked for reporting hours for the runway project.  Greg 
confirmed that the hours for the runway project have been recorded with the Parks Dept. 

 
• Greg recommended we all turn in the hours individually to the Parks Department website 

 as it is a more reliable way of recording them. 
 
Nomination for Officers: 
 

• President:  Al Franklin and Jim Gilbert 
 

• Vice President: Brian Campbell 
 

• Treasurer/Secretary: Greg Tinius and Jim Gilbert 
 

• Safety Coordinator: Verlyn Grange volunteered and the club accepted. 
 
Next Meeting: 
 

The club voted in a Gift Swap.  Loren Miller will run the Gift Swap.  The club 
members agreed that Loren will have the only say in how the gifts will be distributed.  
There will be a $15.00 gift limit. 

 
Show and Tell: 
 

• Verlyn showed his flight box. 
 

• Greg showed his SpaceWalker. 
 

• Bruce showed Brian’s O.S. 1.9 GS B-2 gear drive engine and Brian’s O.S. 0.61 FSR with 
rear exhaust. 

 
Greg won the Show and Tell and won clamps. 

 
Verlyn stated former Kitsap ARC Member Kathy Grange is currently in the Ridgemont Terrace 
Rehab Home.  It does not appear she will be going home.  Verlyn has asked we visit her in 
Room 107.  She would appreciate visitors. 
 
Raffle:  None  
 
Quarter Drawing:  No winner 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.  Minutes approved on December 14, 2010. 


